
MEMORANDUM

October 2, 2023

To: Daniel M. White, Chancellor

From: Tuition and Fee Committee

Re: Fee Recommendations for fall 2024

The Tuition & Fee Committee has met several times over the summer and is pleased to

provide this recommendation and timeline for the annual review.

Fall 2024 Consolidated Fee Increase: The committee has recommended a 5% increase in the

Consolidated Fee, scheduled for fall 2024.

Annual Consolidated Fee Review (October): The committee is conducting its Annual

Consolidated Fee Review in October. This review involves examining responses from

distribution recipients regarding how the fees were used and assessing their effectiveness in

the previous fiscal year (2023). This information will be compiled into a report for your

information. This report will present findings from the annual review and may also offer

recommendations for the use of the Consolidated Fee.

Review Distributions for the Next Academic Year (Spring 2024): This spring, the committee

will conduct a specialized review, focused on adjustments or additions to the distribution of

the Consolidated Fee. The goal is to ensure that the fee structure aligns with the changing

needs and priorities of the institution and its students for the next academic year, starting in

fall 2024.

This process ensures transparency and accountability in how student fees are managed and

allocated. Students and other stakeholders will be informed about these processes and the

outcomes, as it directly affects their financial obligations and the resources available to

them.

Additionally, the committee is short one faculty member with the retirement of Eric Heyne.

Skye Kushner will graduate this fall and will submit nominations for his replacement for your

consideration.


